
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
M/E Engineering, P.C. is supporting the American Red Cross’s lifesaving efforts by making a $5,000 donation 
to the American Red Cross Haiti Relief Fund.  This was made up of a corporate contribution of $2,870 and 
supplemented by individual employee contributions of $2,130.  Thank you all for your generosity. 
 
Our check was submitted directly to: 
American Red Cross 
Haiti Relief Fund 
Greater Rochester Chapter 
P.O. Box 30140 
Rochester, NY 14603-3140 
 
 
 
 
To learn more about the Haiti Relief Effort please click on the link below to go to the American Red Cross: 
 
www.americanredcross.org 
 

http://www.americanredcross.org/

